
Obion County Board of Education 

Special Called Board Meeting 

December 17, 2012 

 The Obion County Board of Education met in special called session on 

December 17, 2012 at Obion County Central High School.  Chairman Rainey 

called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. and led everyone in prayer.  Mr. Huss 

called the roll.  Mr. Brian Rainey, Mr. Willis Easley, Mr. Fritz Fussell, Mr. Scott 

Northam, and Mr. Tim Partin were present. Mr. David Lamb and Ms. Diane 

Sanderson were absent. Five members were present. There was a quorum. 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

 Upon the recommendation of Mr. Rainey, the Board unanimously 

approved the agenda.  

SPECIAL CALLED BUSINESS 

 Consider/Discuss Recommendation from the Athletic Advisory Committee 

Concerning Middle School Football – After considerable discussion, a motion 

was made by Mr. Rainey to form, for Black Oak, Hillcrest, Lake Road, and 

Ridgemont Elementary Schools, a combined eighth (8th) grade football team, a 

combined seventh (7th) grade football team, and a combined sixth (6th) grade 

football team.  Mr. Partin seconded the motion. A roll call vote was requested by 

Chairman Rainey: Mr. Easley – No; Mr. Fussell – No; Mr. Northam – No; Mr. 

Partin – Yes; Mr. Rainey – Yes.  MOTION FAILED. 

 With no further business to conduct, upon the motion of Mr. Partin to 

adjourn, the Board unanimously approved. The meeting adjourned at 7:38 p.m. 

 The entire meeting was recorded and stored as an electronic copy. 

 The minutes were taken and typed by David W. Huss. 

 

______________________  ____________________________ 

Brian Rainey, Chairman    David W. Huss, Director of Schools 


